
 

 

The King’s School 

Mill Hill Lane 

 Pontefract  

West Yorkshire 

WF8 4JF 

T: 01977 601701 

W: kings.patrust.org.uk 

E: admin@kings.patrust.org.uk 

The King’s High School is part of Pontefract Academies Trust visit www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk for more information. 

Registered Office: Pontefract Academies Trust, The Barracks Business Centre, Wakefield Road, Pontefract, WF8 4HH Registered in England No 08445158 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
22 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 9 Options Evening – Thursday 14 March 2024 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Year 9 Options Evening which will take place on Thursday 14 
March from 4.00pm - 6.00pm.  
 
This evening will provide further information on the courses and subjects available to our students in 
Year 10 and beyond. During the evening there will be a short presentation, at 4.15pm and repeated 
at 5.00pm, regarding the process and timeline students will have to make their subject choices. You 
will also have the opportunity to meet with subject teachers, explore the different options available 
and ask any questions you may have. We strongly encourage you and your child to attend this event 
as it will help you to make informed decisions alongside your child and provide them with the 
necessary guidance and support to choose the right subjects for their future aspirations.  
 
Making the right subject choices is an important step for your child’s future education and career 
paths. By attending this evening, you will be able to fully understand the different options available 
and how they can help your child achieve their goals. Our dedicated team of teachers and support 
staff will be on hand to answer any questions and provide guidance to ensure your child’s academic 
journey is as smooth as possible. 
 
We hope that you will join us on this important evening and we look forward to welcoming you to 
our school. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please confirm your attendance via MCAS, under ‘Clubs’ and click on the Options Evening 2024 
‘Available’ tab, by no later than 12.00 noon on Thursday 7 March 2024. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss P Langston 
Deputy Headteacher   
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